
I am a resident of Primrose Dive, Brooktrails. 

I have been informed that there is a risk that the budget of Mendocino County Fire Safe Council 

is to be reduced. 

This seems a very retrograde and risky step at a time when it looks as if we shall face another 

dangerous fire season this year. 

I respectfully urge you to maintain the MCFSC budget at $100,000. 

Kind regards 

Andrew Rigby 

 


